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Recently Deceased

Tony Larkin 

Donal Mc Sweeney

Mary Mc Cabe

Pat Brady 

Patrick Mc Carthy 

Bill Dillon 

Coley Mangan 

Kay Nolan 

Anniversaries

Joe Mc Gowan 

Hugh & Ann Mc Gowan 

Baby Bobby Mc Gowan

Michael Edge 

Tess Dolan 

Willie John Madden 

Coley Mangan 

Robert Hanna 

Willie Cremins 

Eugune Doddy 

Michael Darcy 

Maura Glesson 

Denis Sullivan 

Months Mind 

Christopher Dunne 

Birthday Remembrance 

Gemma Crennan

Teresa Roantree 

           

Booking of Anniverary Masses 

If you wish to book a Anniversary Mass
please give a minimum of one weeks
notice you can phone 01 4600127 or

email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com 

 November Mass for Deceased Parishioners 
family and friends              

                Our Annual Mass will take place on 
Tuesday 2nd November at 7.30pm if  you 
have a family member or friend who died 
since last November and you would like 
them remembered at our  Mass please 
leave names into parish office before 
Friday 29th October at 1pm no names will 
be accepted after that please only put 
names down if  you are available to come 
to mass and take home a  candle  after 
Mass for each person you have put name 
down for  if  their funeral took place here 
you will receive an invitation to our  Mass  
so no need to put name down if  funeral 
took place here 

 CALLING ALL CRAFTERS – XMAS FAIR 

WEDNESDAY 8TH DECEMBER 6-8.30PM          
IF YOU ARE A CRAFTER AND 
WOULD LIKE TO BOOK A STALL 
PLEASE EMAIL 
judesparishoffice1@gmail.com with your 
name mobile number and the type of cfaft
you do all stalls this year will be  located 
outside on church grounds the cost of 
each table will  be 40 euro 

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul Society
wish to acknowledge with thanks your continued support to
them Amount Donated during September was 590.00 You
can still leave your donations in safe at back of church. we

ask if you can to use the Blue envelopes on tables in Church
for your donations and place envelopes in Safe at back of

Church

NOVEMBER ALTAR LISTS OF THE DEAD ARE
NOW AVAILABLE ON THE TABLES IN PORCH

OR AT TOP DOORS PLEASE TAKE ONE
HOME AND FILL OUR THE NAMES OF THOSE
YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE REMEMBERED AT

OUR 1ST FRIDAY MASS EACH MONTH
DURING THE YEAR PLEASE DROP

ENVELOPES BACK TO SAFE IN CHURCH OR
HAND INTO PARISH OFFICE 

Community Cafés  Would you like to help in
a really practical way to support people in
food poverty in the community? Crosscare

Community Cafe in D1 are looking for
volunteers to help our wonderful kitchen staff

behind the scenes as a volunteer kitchen
porter 1-2 mornings per week (Mon-Fri 10.30-

2.30) Call Orla on 086 130 1575 or
email volunteer@crosscare.ie to hear

more!                         

New Church Attendance
Numbers

From Friday 22nd October we are allowed to
have full capacity attending Mass and other
ceremonies here in  Church so everyone who
wishes to come to any of our Masses should

be able to attend just come along to the mass
you normally attend we are delighted we can
now accommodate all who wish to come but
we remind you that we will still ask that you
wear your masks in Church and spread out
in the seats and we will be requreed to keep
windows and doors open to allow for good

ventilation so please wear warmer coats and
please continue to sanitize  seats as you leave

as we try to keep everyone safe over the
coming months we thank all our volunteers
who helped with stewarding and sanitizing

over the last 18 months 

Bethany Bereavement Support

We can offer the support of a trained 
listener in a safe, free, supportive place to 
journey with you through your grief.
To speak with a volunteer please contact: 
tel 087 990 5299
Email: bethanybereavement1982@gmail.c
om.

Toddlers World Classes resuming here in
Parish Centre  Thursday 28th October Friday

29th October and Monday 1st November all
classes from 9.45 to 11am each day suitable
for children from 6 months to 4 years come

along and have some fun and meet other
parents to pre register  contact Amanda   086

1700806 or pop down any of the days 

This  Weekend 23rd/24th October the 2nd Collection at all
masses will be the Annnual collection to help 

World Missions 
This years theme “ We cannot remain silent – we

cannot but speak about  what we have seen and heard
“ (Acts 4:20)

is one of hope . The world is in urgent need of
missionaries;  those that can offer a prophetic voice
and remind us that everything we've  received from
God is meant to be shared freely with others:        In
many of our poorer parishes in Africa, Asia & Latin

America, it is our Missionaries who are providing this
prophetic voice. However they desperately need our
help it they are to continue to serve our marginalised

brothers and sisters . For them we cannot remain
silent. World Missions enveoples will be available in
Church Porch if you can help them in any way either

by donating at any of our Masses next Weekend or by
leaving  your donation in the envelopes provided into

safe at back of church or into parish office 

Our October Taize  Mass will take place
this Sunday 24th October at 7.30pm

Celebrant Fr Richard Olin  

Monday next 25th October is a bank
holiday so there will be no morning mass
but we will have Adoration from 10am to

1pm Church  will be open from 10am 

Orwell Park (Templeogue)
Residents Association 

Due to COVID the AGM of the
Orwell Park (Templeogue)
Residents Association is

deferred till February or March
2022 

Groups using Parish Centre  over next few
months are  reminded that only fully

vaccinated people   be allowed to attend
classes or meetings you will be asked to
show your covid passes on the way in 

    THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 12PM FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  
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